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I am opposed to SB 916 as unemployment funds should not be used to pay striking 

workers who are not working. This will deplete the funds for people when they are 

unemployed. This may also encourage employees to strike because they would be 

getting paid to not work only because of bargining disagreements, which eventually 

an agreement will be made. There should be no reason to pay unemployment 

insurance benefits to people simply because of a strike.  


